Pedestrian Advisory Committee Meeting

Wednesday, January 8, 2020 Room 310, Brookline Town Hall 7PM

(Note-taker: Bob Sloane)

- 1. Public Comment Period for Issues Not on the Agenda
- 2. Review of Minutes of December meeting
- 3. Potential Improvements to BrookONline for Pedestrian Issues

 Discussion and action on draft message to Feng Yang, Director IT Applications and

 Digital Services, summarizing some suggested changes
- 4. Walk Signal Study, Next Steps

 Discussion and action on draft memo to Transportation Board identifying near-term priorities for walk signals, based on discussion at December 16 meeting
- Daylighting proposal (prohibiting parking immediately before most crosswalks, to provide drivers with better visibility of pedestrians)
 Discussion and action on draft memo to Transportation Board
- 6. Loss of Sidewalks by Construction Sites Any Next Steps?
- 7. Liaison with Other Groups, if any updates to report
 - Pedestrian-Friendly Street Lighting
 - Safe Routes to School
- Sustainable Transportation Working Group potential participation by Committee members
- Review of Recent Pedestrian Advisory Committee Topics, and Further Discussion of New Areas to Focus on Going Forward
- 10. Committee housekeeping concerns

Next PedAC meeting: February 12 Change note-taking responsibility for February meeting

11. New business